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Minutes of General Mesting held on O%-E5-2004 3t Providence Medical Center

The meeting was opened at 0811 R by Fresident, Steve Burling, KJ7YL.
Members introduced themselves. There were ten prasent.

The minutes nof the August 28, 2004 mesting were presented by
ecratary, Gary, W7MGE. The minutes were approved as read.
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The treasurer’'s report was read by Treasurer, Bary, W/MGE. The
checking account balance as of 24 September 2004 was $1137.59. Income for the
perind 2B dugust 2004 through 24 September L0004 was:

ARHRL Membership : #1%.00
Mambership dues @ 15,00
fonations : 3.00
ARAL Rebate : 15 . G0

Expenses for the period 28 August 2004 through 24 September ZO0O04 was:
Fostags H F4& ., 00
ARRL M=mbership 2 1% .00

VE Liason Examiner, Loren, HKE7M, reported that the euam session held

W7 MGG Gary
T 7%L Steve
M7WUR Frank
M7 H Bill
A Loren

We served five people. We administered five tests.

Four passed: 2 element #% and 2 element #4

As a result of all our volunteer effort, we brought two new Techs into our
hobby. DOne was a voungster, age 12ﬁ who was excited about his new found love,
and also happy to have been awarded membership in our Hams Club for the neuxi
vear. We sent $&0.00 in fess to ARRL.

Today s Team:

W7HMGEGE Gary
N7 WUE Frank
S ord il Loren
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It was noted by ond member that we should send a Letter of Thanks to the Baker

Heights Housing for the free use of their facility for License Examinations
and for the Christmas party every year for several years now. The Providence
QE@?Eal fgiﬁgfszauld zlsn receive a Letter of Thanks for the free use of
their conferentes room also. The club sscretary will take responsibility for

issuing thesse letters.

The new guestion pool fgr Beneral Class went into sffect on 1 July Z20C4.

Pregsident Steve =aid he will be working on the Nominating Committee and Ham of
ths Year Award for naxit y=2ar.

President Steve presented a program about the ICOM transceivers on the currant
market. The program was well received by the members present.

The mesting was adiowrnaed at 0913 R.
Respactfully submitted,

Gary N Whitinger, W/MGHE
Secretary



